

August 20, 2025

Dear Valued Patients,

We would like to inform you that Dr. Duran will be leaving our practice and relocating out of state, effective October 1, 2025.

While we are sad to see Dr. Duran go, we are grateful for the care he has provided to our patients and community. We understand that change can be difficult, and we are committed to making this transition as smooth and seamless as possible for you.

To ensure continuity of care, we are pleased to inform you that Dr. Damper will be assuming Dr. Duran's patients moving forward. Dr. Damper is an experienced and compassionate provider who is dedicated to maintaining the same high standard of care you've come to expect.

Our team will automatically transfer your care to Dr. Damper unless you choose otherwise. If you would like to discuss other options, please feel free to contact our office at 520-999-9000 and we will be happy to assist you.

Thank you for trusting us with your healthcare needs. We look forward to continuing to serve you.

Kind Regards,

Denise Riesgo Clinical Services Manager Pain Institute of Southern Arizona Direct | 520.345-5050 Office | 520.318.6035 Fax | 520.795.9953 driesgo@pisapain.com